
OPPORTUNITIES TO SERVE GOD AT IMMANUEL  

DATE TIME EVENT  MEETING PLACE AGE GROUP  CONTACT PERSON 

Darlene will return to the office August 7. 
Office Hours Monday—Thursday 8:30 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 

Fridays– Closed but Open by appt only 

Sunday 8/6/23 
 
 

— 
9:00 AM 
9:00 AM 
10:15 AM 
10:30 AM 
 

Recycle Sunday 
Worship Service  
Facebook Live Worship 
Adult Bible Study 
Broadcast of Worship Service 
 

Garage 
Sanctuary 
Facebook Live 
Fellowship Hall 
WLBK 1360 AM 
 

Everyone 
Everyone 
Everyone 
Adults 
Everyone 
 

Bd. Of Trustees 
Pastor Prohl 
Pastor Prohl 
M Misic/C McQuillan 
Doug Nelson 
 

Monday 8/7/23 5:00 PM 
7:00 PM 

Board of Trustees Meeting 
The Chosen 

Fellowship Hall 
Off Site 

Trustees  
Adults 

Darlene H. / Tom S.  
Dennis Maakestad 

Tues 8/8/23 6:30 PM Prayer Team North Narthex Everyone Jackie Hanson 

Wed 8/9/23 7:00 PM Elders Meeting Up Stairs Mtg RM Elders Kevin Harms 

Thur 8/10/23 8:00 AM 
— 
1:30 PM 
5:00 PM 

Bulletin Deadline 
Council Reports Due 
Oakcrest Worship Service 
Bd of Christian Education Meeting 

Office 
— 
Oakcrest 
Up Stair Mtg Room 

Everyone 
— 
Residents 
Bd of Edu. 

Darlene Hillman 
— 
Pastor Marty 
Kyle Von Schnase  

Fri 8/11/23 —- Office Open by Appt Only — — — 

Sat 8/12/23 —- —- —- —- —- 

Sunday 8/13/23 
 
 

— 
9:00 AM 
9:00 AM 
10:15 AM 
10:30 AM 

Food Pantry  Sunday 
Worship Service  
Facebook Live Worship 
Adult Bible Study 
Broadcast of Worship Service 

Narthex Shop Cart  
Sanctuary 
Facebook Live 
Fellowship Hall 
WLBK 1360 AM 

Everyone 
Everyone 
Everyone 
Adults 
Everyone 

— 
Pastor Marty 
Pastor Marty 
M Misic/C McQuillan 
Doug Nelson 

 

GREETERS NEEDED FOR SUMMER 
SERVICE!  Please sign up in the narthex to greet 
a Sunday (or two) in August. Check your August 
calendars!  Arrive about 8:40 a.m.  … smile and 
greet!  What a  GREAT way to start your worship 
experience!   
 
 

Prayer Tree 
Please continue to add your prayer requests to the 
Prayer Tree. The Prayer Team prays for these during 
the week as well as the prayer requests listed in the 
Sunday Bulletins. 
Also, please continue to notify Pastor Marty or the 
church office if you would like the congregation to 
pray for you during our corporate worship. 

Rejoice always, pray continually, give thanks in all occasions; 
for this is God’s will for you.  
    — 1 Thessalonians 5:16-18 
 
Network of Nations Dinner:  See Linda Sons for information on 
tickets.  

 

PARTNERING IN PRAYER  August 6– August 12, 2023 
   “I urge, then, first of all, that requests, prayers, intercession and thanksgiving be made for everyone" —1 Timothy 2:1-2 

We offer prayer on behalf of the following: 
 
Those who are chronically ill:     
 Glen Roberts  Kirsten Foss    Rachael McEwen    Robin Nielsen     Craig Dybas  

 Bruce Whitman Lester Sanders Tiernan Merman     Rob McKinley (son of Pat McKinley) 

Rhonda Dooley   
 

Those Diagnosed with Cancer:    
 Dale Geibel       Staci McNett        Mandy Long Gloria Balgeman  Carol Nelson  

 Janet Mull (daughter-in-law Marilyn Mull)  Rita Goodwin  Danika Nelson  

 Debbie Teason (cousin of Audrey Cook)  Allen Johnson 

 Jenna Wiegel (Laura Tiggelaar’s sister-in-law) Michael Johnson (friend of Bejnarowiczes)  

 Glenn Lucca (friend of Chris & Audrey Cook)      Colleen Chavez (granddaughter of Carlos Woolbright)              

 Donna Cyrier & MaryAnn Sisler (friends of Mishelle Rodgers)                    
 

 

Our Shut-Ins:       Marcia Kiel        Irene Nelson            Pat Moeller Mary Ebbesen      Toni Byford        

Helen Deschler        Mary Jane Lindaas   Carol Kennett 
 

Those Serving Our Country:  Dr. Robert Bejnarowicz (colonel) 

 Brendan Spartz (son of Mindy & Bill Lynch)         Sgt. Kaitlan Lave (granddaughter of Al & Shirley)  

 Lt. Colonel Christopher Denton (grandson of Carol) 

 Jessica (Marx) Hess:  USAF; stationed in Dayton, OH  (granddaughter of Janet & Patrick Byrnes) 

Owen Schroeder; Evan Schroeder (grandsons of Dennis and Jane Schroeder) 
 

Special Prayer Requests:  
• For Allen Johnson who was hospitalized for a broken ankle and will be going to rehab to heal.  

• For Linda Son’s cousin, Mary Rich who has been hospitalized with breathing issues. 

• For the family who lost their home to a fire last weekend.  

• May the Lord grant healing to those in need, comfort to those who mourn, wisdom to those who 

lead and compassion to all in times of difficulty. May opportunities open and may we be wise 

enough to recognize them to see God’s love in all situations and convey Your love to others; 
 

Those Celebrating Birthdays:    Laura Tiggelaar Ron Olsen             Barbara Twombly 

         Marion Gilbert Daniel Orellana            Grace Sundell 

Those Celebrating Anniversaries:   

  8/06/1983               8/11/2017              8/12/1988 
  Jim & Susan Pfotenhauer      Ryan & Kelsey Peifer  Russ & Shannon Coulombe 

2023-2024 

 



 Next MITES…  

Sunday, Oct. 29, is the 5th 

Sunday of the month.  

This is the time Men, 

Women, and Children can participate in 

bringing their mites (coins!) and putting them 

into the Big Mite Box in the narthex. LET’S 

FILL THE MITE BOX!  (dollars are fine 

too!) 

Youth Group would like 

to Thank you all who 

helped raise money for 

our Youth’s National 

Group gathering trip. 

Pie the Pastor helped us raise $523!!!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come join us! 

You may have heard of our Bible Study 

looking at the Parables of the Bible that we 

began this summer.   The study will continue 

through the fall and it is very easy to join in 

even if you weren't studying with us over the 

summer.  We'll begin the fall studies with a 

review of what we covered in the summer and 

your study book makes it easy to catch 

up.  Those who have participated over the 

summer all agree that the study book is very 

well written and has helped us see so much 

more in even the most familiar parables.  The 

fall class begins in September at 9:15am in 

fellowship hall.  Let us or the church office 

know if you'd like to join or if you have any 

questions.    

 Carolyn basketcasesunlimited@t6b.com 
                                & 
  Mark markmisic@hotmail.com 

WELCOME VISITORS!  We are glad to have you with us today and invite you to visit 

again. If  you are looking for a church home, please consider Immanuel Lutheran Church.  

Full Christian Education programs for ages 3 and up are available September —May.  

Please fill out the attendance sheet at the end of the pew or fill out the card in the pew 

rack and place it in the offering plate or hand it to either an usher or the pastor.  Include 

your address and phone number on our attendance pad so we may note your visit with us. 

We have a DESIRE TO MINISTER to all who are hospitalized or in some way shut-in.  

However, we (Pastor and the Elders) cannot provide pastoral care if we are not made aware of  the need.   

If you know of someone hospitalized or needing a visit, please contact the church office.    

If at any time you have specific needs, or just feel the need to talk or visit, please contact:   

 Church office: 815-756-6669 (church direct line) office@godwithusilc.org  

 Pastor Marty:  815-501-3951 (cell and text)    Rev@godwithusilc.org  

 

 

Human Care Would Like to Thank You!! 

A big THANK YOU to everyone who 
brought paper goods for the Township 

clients.  Check out the bulletin board 
for pictures.  VBS and the 
congregation were very generous. 

Thank You to all that 

came to the Church Picnic! 

We had a lot of fun and it 

was good to spend time with 

you all in fellowship.  

We had lots of yummy food and games.  

  

 Little Lambs is in need of cookies 

for their orientation night. 

Orientation is on Monday August 

28th & Tuesday August 29th. Little 

Lambs needs (12) dozen cookies 

total. If you are  interested in donating please sign 

up on the sheet in the Narthex. They also need at 

least 3 people  each night of orientation to donate 

their time to serve and welcome 

our Little Lambs families back. For 

question please contact Katie at 

katiem@immanueldekalb.com 
 

Prayer Team:  Our next 

meeting will be Tuesday August 

8th at 6:30 PM. We will continue 

chapter 6 of Journey into Prayer 

followed by prayer time.   

Board of Trustees will 

meet Monday, August 7 at 

5:00 p.m.  All who are 

interested in caring for the 

physical plant of the   

             building and ground are  welcome and    

              encouraged to attend!  

 

 

 

Today August 6, 2023:  Recycle Sunday  The 

Board of Trustees continues to collect cans here 

at church.  For those who wish to drop your 

cans off,  you can place them in front of the 

garage at the southwest corner of the parking 

lot the first Sunday morning of each month.  If 

you wish, you can also bring cans and metals to 

DeKalb Iron and Metal and tell them it is for 

Immanuel Church and they will add it to our 

account and give you a receipt for 

your donation.  

mailto:basketcasesunlimited@t6b.com
mailto:markmisic@hotmail.com

